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Mrs Liz Hamilton 
Head Teacher 
St John the Baptist R C Primary School 
Milton Lane, Dartmouth  
TQ6 9HW 
 

22nd June 2022 
 
 
Dear Liz 
 
I write to congratulate you on the official announcement that your Inspection on 
Catholic Life has been graded at St John the Baptist’s Catholic Primary School as “Good”. 
 
How pleasing it is to know that you and the staff have achieved this outcome, which is a 
most wonderful testament to the hard work, dedication, and commitment to our 
Catholic Education here in the Diocese.  
 
Please pass on my gratitude and the thanks to all your staff and students for this news, 
which is richly deserved. 
 
With Christ at the centre, we can be assured that all the students are receiving the best 
possible start to their lives and enjoy an environment of outstanding learning and a 
future which is grounded on the Gospel values. This will benefit them all and serve 
society with adults who keep at the heart of lives the lessons they have learnt from their 
time at St John the Baptist’s. 
 
With every blessing  
 
 

 
Canon Mark O’Keeffe 
Delegate for Schools- Plymouth Diocese 
 

 


